
M r  James McGrath 

Ashleigh House 

Ballynameelagh 

Co. Waterford 
CaPPagh 

21  August 2013 Reg No. PO447-01 

Re: Request for a review o f  an existinq IPPC licence 

Headquarters, PO Box 30CO 
Johrstown Castle Esiate 
County \Vexford. Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poisi 3000 
Easidt Chaisledn Bhaile,Shedin 
Coniae Loch Garman, Eire 

T.  +353 53 9160600 
F: +353 53 9160699 
E.  info@epa ie 
W. wvw.epa.ie 

LoCall: I890 33 55 99 

Dear M r  McGrath 

I refer to  your request to the Agency received on 27/07/2011, for a review of your existing licence 

I am to  advise that, in light of the fact that your licence was technically amended on 04/02/2013, the 
Agency does not consider that your licence, as amended, requires a review a’t this time. 

Yours sincerely 

Ana Bolger 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


